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A Word from the Writing Team | February 2023 
 
Join us Friday for our writing retreat! 

Writing Retreats on First Fridays (Virtual) 
Date: 2/3/2023 
Time: 8:30am – 11:30am AND/OR 1:00pm – 4:00pm  
Location: VIRTUAL - Register to receive link 
(Register for this workshop)  

Facilitators: Pamela Walter, MFA; Liz Declan, MA, MFA; Research Librarians TBD 
 
Do you need some “me time” for your scholarly writing?  Join us any first Friday of the 
month this spring (from January through May) at our writing retreats devoted to 
supporting your writing. 
 
You’ll get quiet time to research literature, write, and get answers to questions as you 
work on your writing. A writing consultant and librarian will be available to help you find 
materials, discuss your journal choice, answer questions, or read what you have so 
far. The retreats are in half-day segments to accommodate varying schedules, but you are 
welcome to join for any part of the day. 
 
Attend as many sessions as you like. We have created a registration for each session.  
  

Faculty Days 2023 Deadline 

The deadline for faculty to submit a proposal to host a workshop, poster presentation, podium 
presentation, or ignite session on the topic of Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion is February 
28. Faculty Days will take place June 6 and 7 and will offer in-person and virtual options. Submit 
by 5 PM on the February 28 using the following link:  

https://jefferson.infoready4.com/#competitionDetail/1890567  
  
On-Demand Workshops 

Would your department, class, or organization benefit from a workshop on scholarly 
publication, time management, the writing process, or other topics related to scholarly 
posters, presentations, and/or manuscripts? 
Email pamela.walter@jefferson.edu or liz.declan@jefferson.edu to discuss our on-demand 
workshops and schedule a virtual or in-person session. 

  
From the Office for Professional Writing, Publishing, and Communication at Thomas Jefferson 
University.    
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